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Awareness on E-Cigarettes/Vaping 
  

 
Dear parents,  

 
World No Tobacco Day is observed on May 31st to raise awareness about the damage 

caused by consuming tobacco. Each year, World Health Organization (WHO) spreads 

awareness about the risks of tobacco use and how we can make the world tobacco free. 

 

In line with this, the Dubai Health Authority- School Health section has shared information 

(click here) to spread awareness on E-Cigarettes/Vaping. 

 
We hope this information will be useful to you.  

 

Warm regards,   

 

Asha Alexander                                     آشا ألكسندر  
Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change      تغير المناخ   -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 

 

 

https://gemsedu-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/p/malushka_c_gls/EZOEzUIEpLFBuex8FFcKrW0BkrfiWs7PGtGd_rO2Zl1BAw?e=NgEHlw

